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May 2, 2012
The Honorable Jeff Miller

Chairman
House Veterans’ Affairs Committee

335 Cannon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-5486
Dear Chairman Miller:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Consolidating Veteran Employment Services for Improved Performance Act” (H.R. 4072) that would transfer all veterans’ job training, counseling and rehabilitation as well as homeless reintegration programs under the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). Other provisions include bill amendments authorizing the Transition Assistance Program (TAP) at locations other than military installations in five states, and adjusting the annual cost of living adjustment (COLA) for veterans benefits to the same percentage as the Consumer Price Index (CPI) that will eliminate the need for annual legislation effective in 2014.


The Association’s point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above number or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
PAGE  

